
Weekly Update from O’Shea Irish Dance Administrator 

Friday, March 27, 2020 

Important Dates - Mark Your Calendars 
 

● Mar 30 - OID Resumes ONLINE  
● *May 9​ - OID Spring Recitals ONLINE!* 

 

Great to See Everyone Last Night! 

Thanks to all who joined the Zoom video chats last night. It was thrilling to see dancers together again 
and learn how classes are going to work online while we’re operating under the COVID-19 precautions. 

 

Classes Start Monday! Can’t Wait! 

Cormac and Natalie will send out the schedule of online classes and meeting times as well as guidance 
on gear, preparation and video coaching. Look for an email from them this weekend and a reminder on 
Monday! 

Our Latest Guidance on COVID-19 

We were glad to see some students making use of our dance studios. While we were able to 
accommodate this by allowing access to only one individual family at a time, with Gov. Walz’s new 
#StayHomeMN executive order we are suspending access to the studios. We’ll keep an eye on this and 
update as things change. In the meantime, info about #StayHomeMN can be found ​here​ and the City of 
Saint Paul’s info is ​here​. 

Reminder, CJAC’s Irish College of Minnesota classes are ONLINE 

Spring Semester at CJAC’s ​Irish 
College of Minnesota​ starts 
Monday, March 30 with nine online 
classes. More info and registration 
links on the website. 

 
LOOK FOR YOUR NEXT WEEKLY UPDATE ON FRIDAY, APRIL 3, 2020 

 

https://mn.gov/governor/covid-19/
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/water-services/coronavirus-covid-19-information
https://celticjunction.org/college/
https://celticjunction.org/college/

